



Welcome to the Waukegan National Airport Newsletter!

January 2015 - Volume 1

PHASE 2 FENCE

The fence project for the removal and replacement of perimeter fencing/gates, from Lewis Avenue to Aviation drive is progressing nicely. All 612 fence post are installed, all gates are installed including the black vinyl fencing in front of Baxter. Out of the 6116 feet of fence total for the project, only 15% remains to be installed. Barbed wire installation has also begun.

PHASE 3 FENCE

A pre-construction meeting was held on January 14, 2015 for the next phase in the perimeter fencing. This phase will be along both sides of McAree south entrance road including the west parking area. 14 vehicle and pedestrian gates will be installed in this area. Another portion of fence in the landfill area will also be removed and replaced. Start of Phase 3 should begin this spring.

New Door

AbbVie's new hangar door is almost completed to accommodate larger winged aircraft. The "door" is made out of fabric and rolls up out of the way in four sections for entry.

HANGARS FOR RENT AND SALE

Contact airport manager, Jim Stanczak, at 847-244-0055 for information on renting a hangar or a land lease for new business opportunities.

Additional privately owned hangars are for sale or rent from the following people at Waukegan National Airport:

- Michael Belica (Landings): 630-204-6322
- Richard Christensen (Landings): 239-398-6829
- Grant Farrell: 847-828-2280
- Harry Gaples (Bear Den): 847-945-1239
- Wayne Hautamaki (Landings): 847-366-8156
- Air Park: 847-404-7113
- Scott Ross (Bear Den): 847-421-4100 or 4101
- Peter Wissinger: 847-309-9089
- Mary Howard: 847-298-7710 or 847-980-4488

BOARD MEETING

This month's Board Meeting is on January 21, 2015, at 2 p.m. located at Landmark Aviation, 3550 McAree Road, 2nd level conference room, Waukegan Illinois. The meeting is open to the public.

UPCOMING HOLIDAYS

Port District offices will be closed on January 19, 2015 in observance of MLK Jr. Day.

FAST FACTS

Last year, at this time, we had 36.5 total inches of snow from November to January 2013-2014. This year we have had 13.5 total inches of snow for the same period.

WINGS OVER WAUKEGAN

This year the airshow will be 2 days, September 12 and 13!! We are honored to have the Canadian Forces Snow birds and CF- 18 Hornet in this year's show. Stay tuned for more details!

NEW VEHICLE

Airport Security is getting a new vehicle for the patrolling of airport grounds. Gone is the #13 pickup truck, and in is a fuel saving compact car #19.